
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Former Marine Corps Air Station Tustin 

Restoration Advisory Board Meeting 
 

 

The Naval Facilities Engineering Systems Command Base Realignment and Closure Office 

(NAVFAC BRAC PMO) announces a virtual meeting of the Former Marine Corps Air Station 

(MCAS) Tustin Restoration Advisory Board (RAB). The normal meeting location (Tustin Senior 

Center) will not be used due to COVID-19 social distancing concerns. 
 

THURSDAY, 14 April 2022 

6:00–7:30 P.M. 

VIRTUAL RAB MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
NAVFAC BRAC PMO consulted with state regulators on the virtual meeting format. The virtual 

meeting will show the presentations and the presenters may be audio only. NAVFAC BRAC 

PMO will provide updates on environmental restoration activities, recent actions taken to address 

per- and polyfluoroalkyl substances (PFAS), and an update on plans to address the relatively new 

California Maximum Contaminant Level for 1,2,3-trichloropropane in groundwater.  
 

The Former MCAS Tustin RAB is seeking a new Community Co-Chair. Nominees and/or any 

questions about the role of the RAB Community Co-Chair may be forwarded to the NAVFAC 

BRAC PMO RAB Co-Chair at the email address listed below. The RAB intends to vote on a 

selection at the meeting if Community Co-Chair nominations have been received by then. 
 

Community members that are unable to participate in the virtual meeting will have the 

opportunity to review the presentations and provide input to the environmental restoration 

process by contacting the Navy as listed below.  
 

The details of the virtual meeting are posted to this website: https://go.usa.gov/xteZj 
 

FOR MORE INFORMATION 
 

If you have any questions or wish to discuss any project, please contact the following: 
 

Kyle Olewnik, BRAC Environmental Coordinator/RAB Co-Chair, BRAC Program Management 

Office West, 33000 Nixie Way, Bldg. 50, San Diego, CA 92147. Kyle.e.olewnik.civ@us.navy.mil  

https://us-east-2.protection.sophos.com/?d=usa.gov&u=aHR0cHM6Ly9nby51c2EuZ292L3h0ZVpq&i=NjA1NmZiNjI1N2Q5NGIwZTc4N2NkNzIz&t=eU54RjNOamlQQ0Y2Y1E1eUpNczJyaWRmaG1TeFY4OFp6QklOTEJIam1pVT0=&h=83b09feafc0345fabe41efea1d8cfdaf
mailto:Kyle.e.olewnik.civ@us.navy.mil

